BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS
www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
STAFF TRAINING

The Practice will be closed from 1.00pm on Wednesday 10th March for staff training and will re-open on Thursday 11th March at 8.30am.  Emergency calls will be directed to the oncall service.

CAR PARKING

Can we ask patients to park considerately in our car park and to take care, especially when reversing.  We have had 3 staff cars damaged in the last months by unknown drivers, incurring an unwelcome expense for our staff.   Also can we ask that you switch off your engine while waiting to reduce pollution and noise for our neighbours.   
MAKING APPOINTMENTS AT THE PRACTICE
A reminder of a few tips to help you help us:-

· Routine appointments are bookable in advance with all GPs, nurses and therapists

· If you require an urgent consultation then it is best to ring at 8.30am or 2.00pm. 

· For all other calls please call after 10.00 am or after 3.00pm 

· Majority of consultations are initially by telephone and follow on face to face appointments are arranged with the GP if needed. There are a small number of bookable face to face appointments available with our GP trainees for routine, non-urgent matters.
· When requesting an appointment please be willing to give brief details of your problem as we have a number of therapists now working with the Practice and our staff are trained to direct you to the most appropriate person.

· We are not able to provide results for tests requested by a hospital doctor, these need to come from the requesting hospital department or consultant.

NATIONAL NO SMOKING DAY – 8th MARCH
“Never give up giving up”

The theme for No Smoking Day this year is brain health and the link between smoking and dementia. Action on Smoking & Health (ASH) has been working with Alzheimer’s Associations to raise awareness amongst smokers of the increased risk of dementia caused by smoking. There is more information and support to help smokers on their quitting journey at  https://www.nhs.uk/better-health/quit-smoking/
TRAVEL HEALTH
As the weather improves, it would be a good time to remind anyone booking foreign travel that if you need travel vaccinations then please complete the form on our website and submit this to the practice AT LEAST six weeks before travel. Please ensure a form is completed for each person travelling.   We are not able to accommodate last minute requests for travel vaccinations.

DISPENSARY UPDATE
We are pleased to welcome Divya and Steve to our dispensary team.  Although both have experience in dispensing they are both new to working in a GP Practice and will need to undergo a period of training to work within the regulations that govern our processes.  We appreciate your continued understanding and ask that you allow 5 working days between requesting and collecting medications.

